
	
	
	
	
Dear	Parents,	
 
	

Fall	Individual	Picture	Orders	for	High	Country	Elementary	will	
be	due	on	Monday,	October	29th.		Please	turn	in	your	order	
form,	along	with	payment,	to	your	homeroom	teacher	on	or	
before	October	29.	
	
RETAKES	will	be	taken	at	High	Country	Elementary	on		
Tuesday,	October	30th	at	9:30	A.M.		If	your	child	is	new	to	the	
school,	was	absent	on	the	original	picture	day	(September	19),	or	needs	
a	retake,	please	advise	your	homeroom	teacher	that	you	would	like	a	
picture	made	on	October	30.		
	
Thank	you	for	the	opportunity	to	photograph	your	child.	
	
CJP	Photography	
940-464-7730		
 


